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Oregon farmers and agriculture need a break. Reading this bill appears to be a 

power grab, based by the urbanites with no concern but their own. Controls and 

centralized power at the state level must be balanced for rural Oregon, not just the 

city people.   

Please respect all Oregonians, as the supporters of this bill so often brag is their 

position. Reality shows nothing is further from the truth.   


